HARRY MILLER MIDDLE SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENT FORM
Today’s Date:  Tuesday – January 9, 2018

________________________________________________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Staff- don’t forget to submit your Name that tune slip to the office each morning to win a PRIZE! ☺
_____________________________________________________________________
Administration:  Mme. McCrea: 
Today there will be tech and music club at 12:15 over the lunch hour.  

The Saint John Sewist Academy is excited to bring an afterschool sewing
program to Harry Miller. Get creative while learning basic sewing machine
skills. Classes will run starting the week of Jan 22 till March break with
2 class times available, either Mondays or Wednesdays.  Registration forms
with more info can be picked up from the office.  Please see Mme. McCrea with your questions.  Forms should be turned into Mme. McCrea as soon as possible to ensure a spot!

Who would like to win a pair of free tickets to the SJ Sea Dogs vs the Acadie-Bathurst Titan on Friday, January 19th?  Staff and Students are eligible for the draw.  I have a total of 17 pairs of tickets to give away..... so your chances of winning a pair of tickets are pretty good!
 
So what do you have to do to claim a pair of tickets? 
 
You need to write a poem about the Seadogs OR you need to write a poem about why you are deserving of the tickets!  Each couplet in your poem needs to rhyme and poems needs to be 5 Couplets (2 lines of verse which rhyme) in length, so 10 lines total.
 
You must have your poem signed by a parent or guardian indicating he/she is able to provide transportation on January 19th (game is at 7pm) and you must also have the poem signed by your homeroom teacher indicating your behavior and work ethic is representative of the 3Rs of HMMS.  
 
Your poems are due to Mme. McCrea by Tuesday, January 16th.  Poems meeting the criteria (rhyming poem 5 couplets long, parent or guardian signature and homeroom teacher signature) will be included in the draw on Tuesday afternoon.  
 
A huge thank you to Irving Oil Limited and Amanda Rouse for the donation of these tickets to our school! 

A reminder to students to please dress warmly and be careful of hidden ice outside over the lunch hour.  Students- you MUST decide where you will be spending the second half of lunch hour.  Staff- please speak with any students you see in the hallway after 12:15 and send them to me in the office if you feel they are not on their way to a specific location.  Thank you!

We are pleased to let you know we will be having a Mike Biggar concert and visit at the school at the end of the month.  We have had Mike here in the past and it was very well received by staff and students!  The concert will be followed by a song-writing session open to students and more information will follow.

Teacher Mrs. Hatfield: 
Rainbows today at 12:15 in the Guidance office. 

Teacher Mrs. Throop:
The varsity girls practice today from 3-4:30 followed by the JV girls from 4:30-6.

Tomorrow both the JV boys and Varsity Boys practice.

Thoughtful Tuesday:  All growth depends upon activity. There is no development physically or intellectually without effort. And effort means work.  – Calvin Coolidge






